
January 21, 2022 

Update on COVID-19 and Spring/Intersession 2022 

Dear Students, 

Given that COVID-19 continues to spread rapidly throughout San Diego County, the San Diego 

Community College District will further delay the return of many in-person instruction and student 

services until Tuesday, February 22, 2022: 

• For courses beginning January 31st to February 17th, please be on the lookout for notifications

from your instructors about your course.

• If you have not heard from your instructor by January 29th, please contact your instructor for

delivery information.

Student Support Services will continue to be provided online during the temporary virtual instruction 

period. Due to the change in services, parking will not be enforced on student parking lots (faculty/staff 

parking is still being enforced).  Students who already purchased a parking permit will be refunded. 

For up-to-date information, please visit your college’s website: 

• San Diego City College – https://www.sdcity.edu

• San Diego Mesa College – https://www.sdmesa.edu

• San Diego Miramar College – https://www.sdmiramar.edu

• San Diego College of Continuing Education – https://www.sdcce.edu

Thank you for your continued caution and efforts to keep your families and communities safe. 

As always, you can stay informed about SDCCD’s COVID-19 protocols and view the latest information at 

https://www.sdccd.edu/students/COVID19  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Carlos O. Turner Cortez, SDCCD Chancellor 

Dr. Ricky Shabazz, President, City College 

Dr. Pamela T. Luster, President, Mesa College 

Dr. P. Wesley Lundburg, President, Miramar College 

Dr. Kay Faulconer Boger, Interim President, College of Continuing Education 
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